
 

Kirkstead 

Summer Term 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to a very different Summer Term.  Whether your child is attending school, or is 

continuing to learn from home, we hope that you are all keeping safe and well.  We would 

just like to say how massively proud we are of each and every child – we know that this has 

been a very strange and uncertain time for our little people, but they have coped very well, 

and those children that have been in school this week, they have blown us away with how 

wonderful, sensible and coherent they have been. 

For those children working at home, new Home Learning Work will be accessible each week 

via Dojo.  For those children attending school, children will be taught in the same bubble 

each week. 

There will be no homework or book changing this term, but please continue to read with 

your child as much as possible – reading is vitally important, and is crucial at this age to 

regularly read and to be read to! 

Our topic this term is called Around the World. We will be sharing the familiar stories 

Handa’s Surprise and Supertato. We will be creating our own new superhero, and using our 

new character to write our own story.  We will also be looking at different places from 

around the world and healthy foods. 

In Maths, we will be working with money, learning the days of the week as well as talking 

about the months & seasons.  We will also continue to extend our work on addition & 

subtraction number sentences, and recap & extend our work on 2D and 3D shapes.  

We are all hoping for a sunny summer term, don’t forget to send your child to school with 

sun cream applied and a hat to wear at playtimes please.  Also please remember your child 

needs a water/drinks bottle every day! 

On Mondays and Wednesdays, children attending school can wear PE/sports clothes, as we 

will not be changing clothes within school.  

Remember, we are always here if you have any queries, questions or concerns – please send 

one of us a Dojo message and we will reply as soon as we can. 

Take Care and Keep Safe! 

Mrs Archer and Mrs White xx 

 


